
  
 

    
 

 
 
 
 
February 9, 2023 
 
The Honorable Ron Latz 
Chairman, Senate Judiciary and Public Safety Committee 
3105 Minnesota Senate Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Dear Senator Latz and Senate Judiciary and Public Safety Committee Members, 
 
On behalf of the Minnesota Fire Chiefs Association, the Minnesota Chapter of the International Association of 
Arson Investigators, the Fire Marshals Association of Minnesota, and the Minnesota State Fire Department 
Association I writing you about the confirmation of Department of Public Safety Commissioner Bob Jacobson. 
 
We feel that Commissioner Jacobson is qualified for the position of Public Safety Commissioner given his vast 
and diverse public safety background. Commissioner Jacobson has already shown to be a great partner to the 
fire service both in his words and his actions. We look forward to working with Commissioner Jacobson in the 
future to continue to improve the public safety services provided throughout the state of Minnesota. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

BJ Jungmann 

Legislative Chair 
Minnesota Fire Association Coalition (MNFAC) 
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